
NATIONAL NIGHT OUT 2021  
 

On Tuesday, October 5th, 2021, the Breckenridge Police Department will again host the 

NATIONAL NIGHT OUT in Breckenridge. Our NNO Block Party will be at the Stephens 

County Law Enforcement Center, 210 East Dyer Street, from 6 PM to 8 PM.  

 

National Night Out is an annual, national event that focuses on growing the partnership 

between law enforcement and the community in the fight against crime. Texas celebrates NNO 

in October instead of August because of the heat, (and because Texas is special.)   

 

Admission to this event is always free. Breckenridge PD, Stephens County Sheriff’s Office, 

Breckenridge Fire Department and others will provide free food, drinks, activities, etc. We will 

have Child ID/Fingerprinting. Country that Rocks will be provided on site by KLXK (K-Lakes 

FM) / KROO AM.  The Air Evac helicopter is anticipated to land around 7 PM.   

 

We ask that you set up your display at the LEC around 4:30 - 5:00 PM. People arrive early.  

 

The 200 block of East Dyer Street and the front parking lot of the LEC will be blocked off to 

provide space to set up your display. As you know, we provide the space, however the tables, 

chairs, tents, anchors, supplies, etc. for your display are the responsibility of your organization. 

To be courteous to other participants, please keep the size of your display area in mind; one or 

two tables/booths/tents is normal. This event attracts a large public attendance, so please keep all 

non-service animals at home or secured on a leash.  

 

If your group has uniforms, specialty clothing, marked vehicles or specialty equipment, bring it. 

Bring historical items and tools of your trade that are safe and interesting to see and touch; kids 

love that. Remember, National Night Out is for everyone so please bring membership and career 

information, as well as child-friendly items for the public.  

 

The NNO Block Party has free food and music, so be prepared to relax and have fun. Please 

bring family and friends and use this event to help our community.  

 

Show the bad guys that the good guys are fighting back!    

 

 

 

BPD Captain Jay Walker #120 

  


